
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
GOODLETTSVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION 

CITY OF GOODLETTSVILLE, TENNESSEE 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing for the City of Goodlettsville Planning 
Commission will be held on Monday, August 5, 2019 at 5 pm in the Goodlettsville City 
Hall Massie Chambers at 105 South Main Street. The public hearing is for anyone 
desiring to comment on the following proposed Comprehensive Land Use Plan 
amendment: 
 

Comprehensive Land Use Plan Amendment: Mr. Andrew Buford and Mr. Tommie 

Williams request the 10.54 acre properties along the eastern side of I-65 and north of Alta 

Loma Drive be changed from a Residential Conservation High Density designation to a 

Commercial Development designation. Properties are referenced as Davidson County Tax 

Map/Parcel# 034010082.00 and 034010004.00.  The Comprehensive Land Use Plan 

Amendment is due to a rezoning request to rezone the above referenced properties from 

HDRPUD, High Density Residential Planned Unit Development and R-25, Low Density 

Residential to CPUD, Commercial Planned Unit Development for a self-storage facility.  
 

 

 
 
 

 
Questions -Contact City of Goodlettsville Planning Department 615-851-2202 
         

 


